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Comments: Please reconsider the passage of the proposed legislature. These new laws will make decrease the

safety of accessing national parks land, leading to increased rate of injury and death. Another solution to this

problem must be reached - one that allows individuals and organizations that  are equipped to protect routes to

do so in a safe manner. People dedicate their time and their lives to making access safer for everyone, and it

would be wasteful to take away their ability to do so. 


